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We have just learned of plans to change this level crossing.  The plans, we understand, involve installing double
gates similar to those installed at Shepreth station itself.
We do not believe that sufficient notice has been given to local residents of this proposed change which seems
likely to slow down the speed of opening the gates and cause considerable inconvenience those traveling on
Meldreth road.
There is also no evidence that safety needs to be enhanced in this way.
We should be grateful if more comprehensive consideration needs to be given to the proposal and if fuller
consultation would be undertaken with residents.

Sir David and Lady Wright 
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